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Memo 
     

To: Parishes   

From: Rev. Chris Frazer 

Date: March 15, 2021 

Subject: Chrism Mass Bulletin Announcement 

 

Please insert the following bulletin announcement as you are able. 

 

Bishop Jaime Soto will preside at the annual Chrism Mass on Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 6pm. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the Chrism Mass will be live-streamed on the Diocesan 

Website and the Diocese of Sacramento Facebook Page. Here is the link 

https://www.scd.org/chrism 

Bishop Soto and the priests of the diocese will pray for God’s continued blessings on the local 

church of Sacramento. The priests will renew their priestly promises. 

At this Eucharist, the bishop will bless the three holy oils which are used in sacramental 

celebrations in all parishes of the diocese throughout the coming year. 

https://www.scd.org/chrism

